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          May 8th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you everyone for your continued support. The emails and photos of 

the children have been celebrated among staff and brought much joy to 

us all. The photo on the left should have been included in this week’s 

newsletter as we are celebrating VE day today. Oliver W (Jays) has been 

writing to a resident at the local care home about planes and thanking 

him ‘for his plane stories’. I’m sure Patrick loved receiving your letter and 

picture, Ollie. 

For those of you who feel you are not doing as much school work as you would like, please 

do not worry. Learning is not just recording on paper; all the extra opportunities for talking, 

playing games, learning how to do household chores and gardening are part of your child’s 

learning too. Do please give me any top tips if you’ve successfully trained your children in 

taking out the rubbish/recycling. 

I hope your child enjoyed the opportunity to catch up with their teachers and friends in the 

Zoom sessions. Next week, we will hold another Zoom session for each class. Teachers have 

just uploaded a new video story, dance or art workshop for their class too. 
http://www.barham.kent.sch.uk/parents/class-pages 

Home learning lessons for next week, are also available on the class pages and for those 

parents requesting paper copies, they are already in the post or in the box outside the Owls 

classroom door ready to be collected. 

Rev T has done a special VE podcast in commemoration of VE day that can be found through 

this link:  https://www.podbean.com/ei/pb-qc7t8-dba7dc 

Have a good weekend and stay safe. 

Best wishes 

 

Alison Higgins 

P.S I discovered last week the parent email cannot cope with too many documents so I will 

send the newsletter and celebration separately. You will also receive another email with 

your child’s Zoom session log in details later today. 
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